
Chalo Weekly News

The first week of May all
students will be

participating in CAT 4
testing. We use this

information to help us
see academic growth. 








Information has been sent
home about a home
reading program. 

Make sure to record the
books that your child reads
to be entered into a draw
for a prize.  
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Home Reading Program

CAT 4 Testing

Check out our Chalo Facebook Page www.chaloschool.bc.ca

High School Field Trip

May 9-11 high school

students who are eligible are

invited to attend a field trip

to Grande Prairie Regional

College. 

In order to attend the field

trip students need to have all

work completed and have

80% attendance. 

Please contact Jacky or

Karliegh if you have

questions about the trip. 


